SOUTHWELL CITY
Parents/Carers/Spectators Charter
Southwell City Football Club recognises the role that parents/carers play in both encouraging their children to play football & be part of a team and in supporting the activities of the club. This Charter is designed to facilitate this process by letting parents/carers know what to expect and how best to support their child & team during matches & at training. Please feel free to discuss this or any aspect of your Childs development or progress with the Team Manager or any member or the Coaching Staff.

· Read the Players Charter with your child. Encourage and assist him/her to abide by it.
· Remain outside of the field of play and behind the designated spectators area
· At matches the team managers will have discussed tactics with the players. Please do not shout instructions to individuals or groups of players either before or during the match. Contradictory instructions can confuse and place great stress on young players.

· By all means encourage, support and make positive comments to all players.

· Applaud good play by both teams.

· Please do not comment on match officials or direct negative criticism at them regardless of the outcome of their decision. They have a job to do under difficult circumstances.

· Do not get involved in any matter of dispute with other people watching or officials with the other team.

· Report any suspicious or untoward behaviour to match or club officials.

· The changing rooms and adjacent areas are for players and match officials only. Do not embarrass your child by coming into these areas.

· On training sessions you are welcome to assist with training. If you would like to assist with training please speak to the manager/coach beforehand. However if you are only watching please do not get involved. The players need to concentrate 100%.

· Junior football teams need a great deal of help from parents in all sorts of areas, not just in the running of the squad. If you want your child to get the maximum benefit out of their career with Southwell City please help out in any way you can and as often as possible. They may not admit it but they will appreciate it.

· Please be on time to pick up your child after training or matches. The possession of a mobile phone is not a guarantee of safety, neither is it a satisfactory substitute for adult supervision.

· Please do not take photographs without first obtaining the permission of the Team Manager
· We are keen to establish a good working relationship with parents and guardians, if you have any queries or matters of concern please raise them with us. You are welcome to attend matches and tournaments and in fact we encourage you to support your child. Please attend as often as is possible; it assists his/her development and feelings of support.
· Be aware of any comments your children are making on social media and discourage them from making any comments that are negative, derogatory, insulting or offensive to other individuals, teams or match officials or criticising anyone in any way on social media. Any comments must be of a positive nature









